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BBUULLLLEETTIINN  ––  FFRRIIDDAAYY  1111TTHH  MMAARRCCHH  
 

“GROW, BLOSSOM, FLOURISH” 
 
Busy Bees Recorder Performance 
It was so lovely to see so many parents in school on Thursday to enjoy the recorder performance 
from Busy Bees. The children have really enjoyed learning the recorder this term in Music and loved 
being able to perform it to a real audience. Thank you so much for coming and I hope you enjoyed 
it. I am sure you will agree they are a talented group of musicians. 
 
Busy Bees Final Flourish (This is open for any parents in school to donate preloved clothes and 
attend if they wish) 
We have had an exciting term developing our Art and Music knowledge and skills through our 'We 
are Artists' project. We began our project discussing Ghandi's quote: 
'There is no beauty in the finest cloth if it makes hunger and unhappiness' Mahatma Gandhi 
 
Over the past term, we have discussed and learnt about the issues of 'fast fashion' and the impact 
this can have on the environment. We have learnt about fashion sustainability and how we can use 
the 4 R's to help improve this situation. We then moved on to learning and practising the art 
techniques of Batik, polystyrene tile printing, block printing, stencil printing and embroidery to 
create artwork on fabric. We finished this by bringing the two areas together and using our skills to 
design our own tote bag that we can reuse to help the environment. 
 
We have chosen for our final flourish to sell our tote bags to make money for 'Fair Trade’. The cost 
of the tote bags will be £4. If possible please can you bring the correct change.  
 
We will also promote fashion sustainability by having a preloved clothes sale at the same time. 
Money made at this clothes sale will be given to the charity 'Fairtrade'. 
 
For our preloved sale to be a success, please can you look to see if your child has any children's 
clothes that are still in good condition that you no longer want that we could sell. If you do, please 
can you send these in to school by Monday 14th March. 
 
We would like to invite you to our 'Final Flourish - 'Tote-ally awesome bag and preloved sale' on 
Wednesday 16th March from 2.30 to 4pm in the hall. We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Baby News 
We are delighted to announce the safe arrival of baby Freddie Noel Rodrigues, who was born on 
Tuesday 8th March weighing 81lb 6oz.  Mum and baby are doing brilliantly and we have one very 
proud daddy R!  I know you will join us in sending them our congratulations. 
 
Springtime Live – Great Yorkshire Showground 2nd April 
Attached is a flyer from Springtime live. 


